
     

News Letter October 2016 

To all our members, well wishers, and readers 

We are happy to present of News Letter for October.  We also wish all the bes for you in 

coming festival season 

As always we have plenty of information and news 

1)  FAAAI held its AGM, in Kolkatta on 10th & 11th September.  Mr. Premchand Goliya - 

President and Mr. Pravin Purav – Secretary attended.  Accounts were finalized and many 

issues like deposit of Rs. 14 lakhs, stronger cooperation etc was settled.  

2) Mr. Goliya our President travelled to Delhi to make a presentation regarding FAAAI to 

His Excellency the Ambassador of Japan and eminent Japanese Business Leaders.  

3) Two new courses namely, PQPS and PJCM  have been announced, details as usual on our 

website. 

4) We had three candidates selected for the PDM course.  We wish them a great learning 

experience.  We also look forward to welcoming them into AAAWI fold. 

5) On 24th September we held a seminar on “How to improve profits using ISO 

Certification” led by our member Mr. Girish Karandikar.  It was a very well attended and 

equally well applauded. We thank Mr. Karandiar for this contribution. 

6) The two Japanese interns Mr. Hirade Takashi and Mr. Kazuma Suzuki arrived.  

After initial orientation at JETRO, AAAWI held one more orientation at our office.  This 

was followed by dinner. 

 

 


